Upperco Volunteer Fll‘ opairiy
5500 Fringer Road PO Box 7 Upperco, MD 21155
(410)-887-1576  YuletideVillage@Uppercovifc.org

The Upperco Volunteer Fire Company is planning the 5th annual Upperco Yuletide Village Holiday light
display and Train Garden. Our event hosts thousands of visitors each year. The event includes a drive
through holiday light display and an indoor train garden. Yuletide Village will be open every Friday
through Sunday evening from November 24th thru December 23rd and additionally December 26th
through December 30th 2023. All proceeds from the event support the Upperco Volunteer Fire Company
and are tax deductible.

We are seeking sponsorships from local businesses and families for our event. Our indoor display includes
decorated artificial wreaths, trees, and holiday centerpieces. The sponsored decoration will be identified.
Do you want to see your name in lights? Consider sponsoring an outdoor light display. To select an
existing display or new personalized light display email YuletideVillage@uppercovfc.org to see your name
in lights in our outdoor display. In addition to your name in lights, your name will be included in the
scavenger hunt, to ensure the public will be looking for you or the company's name.

Please return this form and payment to:
Upperco Volunteer Fire Company

PO Box 7 Upperco, MD. 21155
Attention: Heather Schaefer

check payable to Upperco Vol. Fire Co

_____Wreath sponsor $100.00

_____Tree sponsor $200.00

______Holiday Centerpiece sponsor $50.00
__ Existing Outdoor Light sponsor $300.00
___ Custom Outdoor Light Sponsor ($500-$2,500)

Name to be printed on sponsor sign:
Please return forms or contact us before September 1st 2023

If you have any questions please contact YuletideVillage@uppercovfc.org

Thank you for your continued support,

2023 Upperco Yulefide Uillage Commiffee
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